
From: Annette Gasher 
To: councilmeeting 
Subject: [External Sender] We are asking for a deferral/adjournment of today’s vote re. 25 St. Mary 
Date: May 10, 2023 3:57:19 PM 

Dear Councillor, 

The tenants executive association is asking for an interment of today’s vote on the demolition and plan of 25 St. 
Mary Street. 

Please ensure the speaker or whoever is in charge of the agenda gets this message that we are asking that today’s 
votes be adjourned. 

Sincerely, 

Annette Trevorrow -Gasher 
Tenant association executive 
Asafetynet101@gmail.com 
(647) 990-9940 
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